
 For over a decade, from the late 1960s to the mid-1970s, at the height of the Cold War, 
professionals from the U.S. and the U.S.S.R. worked in partnership on the eradication of 
smallpox, a joint project that became one of the few success stories in that era.  
Interested in learning more about this collaboration? 
 

Sunday, February 16th at 7:30 p.m. 
Seegers Union, Room 111 

Refreshments will be served  
All are welcome! 

 Kerri Cossean graduated Cum Laude from Muhlenberg College in 
2011 with a double major in History and Russian Studies. She decided 
to continue her education at Florida International University. In 
Spring 2013 Kerri was chosen to intern in the Executive Office at the 
US Embassy in Moscow, Russia, where she worked alongside 
American Ambassador Michael McFaul. She currently is an intern at 
Southern Command, an integral part of the Department of Defense 
in Doral, Florida. Kerri will graduate this May with a Master’s degree 
in History. She is interested in working for the U.S. government. 
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